PPage 1 ot 1

Doreen Curmi

From: Caroline Ebejer [caroline.ebejer@vat.com.mt]
Sent: 05 June 2007 14:30

To: '‘Doreen Curmi'

Subject: FW: RE: Wrongly declared trailer

Caroline Ebejer
Shipping Manager

All business is conducted in accordance with our Standard Trading Terms and Conditions, A copy is available and can
be viewed on our website at www.vgt.com.mt

From: Caroline Ebejer [mailto:caroline.ebejer@vgt.com.mt]
Sent: 05 June 2007 10:44

To: 'info@advship.com.mt'

~ sbject: FW: RE: Wrongly declared trailer

The following letter has also been sent by post

Our Ref VGT/PN/07/07
Notice number : 07/07

Dear Sir/Madame,

RE: Wrongly declared trailer

It has come to our attention that there are trailers being wrongly declared, ie, Super cube trailer being
declared as Standard trailer.

Kindly note that trailer measuring over 12,20 meters are being classified as super cube trailer. This is in
accordance with the Subsidiary Legislation 171.02 - Port Workers Regulations, under Fourth Schedule
(Regulation 27) Line 3.11 No. 10.

With immediate effect, VGT will be conducting regular enforcement check to regularise the situation. A
wrongly declared trailer is both a safety hazard and offence.

We seek your co-operation and understanding to address this issue.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on Tel: 21255518 e-mail: caroline.ebejer@vgt.com.mt for any
clarifications.

Caroline Ebejer
Shipping Manager

All business is conducted in accordance with our Standard Trading Terms and Conditions. A copy is available and can
be viewed on our website at www.vgt.com.mt

05/06/2007



